
 
 

 

Are you starting school in September 2024? 
 

We are excited to invite you and your parents/carers to one of 

the following sessions where you will be able to find out about our 

wonderful school and join in with our play activities. 

 

Thursday 19th October  

9:30-10:30am 
 

Wednesday 8th November  

13:30 – 14:30pm 

 
Explore our exciting indoor and outdoor learning environment 

Enjoy a tour around our school 

 Find out about our Early Years curriculum 

 

Please visit our website to find out more about our school  

www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk 

 

To confirm attendance please email admin@yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk  
 

         
 

Yealmpton Primary School 

Foundation Stage 

Open Morning & Afternoon 

  

  

mailto:admin@yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk

